
 
 
 
Please read ALL the information below carefully, as some of the information has changed. 
Our COVID regulations are based on the current Ontario Stage 3 protocols. 
 
REQUIRED FOR TOUR ENTRY: 
 
1. YOUR PURCHASED TICKET. Present mobile or printed version with QR code.  
  
2. A FACE MASK. Attendees aged two years and older are required to always wear face 
coverings while in the homes. Face coverings must be made with at least two layers of 
breathable material and fully cover the nose and mouth and secure under the chin and 
against the sides of the face. 
  
3. PROOF OF FULL COVID-19 VACCINATION – Present mobile or printed version: the full 
series of a World Health Organization approved COVID-19 vaccine or combination of 
approved vaccines, received at least 14 days prior to the event.  
Ontario residents need to visit https://covid-19.ontario.ca/proof-covid-19-vaccination, and 
enter your health card number.  
 
3a. If you CANNOT VACCINATE DUE TO HEALTH REASONS, you will need proof of a 
NEGATIVE COVID-19 TEST result from a healthcare provider taken within 48 hours of the 
event's scheduled start time. Email us if you have concerns.   
 
4. PHOTO IDENTIFICATION (HEALTH CARD, DRIVER’S LICENSE) 
 
5. A SCREENING QUESTIONNAIRE will be self-administered on-site. 
 
6. ALL CHILDREN UNDER THE AGE OF 12 must be within arm’s length of, and always 
attended to by their parent or guardian. 
 
7. RECEIVE YOUR WRISTBAND FOR THE DAY TOUR at any of the 7 homes (there is no 
specific order). Keep your wristband if you wish to return on Saturday for the General Day 
Tour, and for visits to annual sites and complimentary wine tastings.  
 



8. At McARTHUR ENCHANTED WONDERLAND, you will receive a STICKER which can 
be used for entry to the annual sites and for complimentary wine tastings. Keep your event 
ticket as well.   
 
Volunteers and attendees must follow the current Ontario Public Health regulations, 
including wearing a mask when indoors, hand hygiene, and observing physical distancing 
whenever possible. All volunteers and attendees must PASS the COVID-19 Screening 
Questionnaire on the day of the event. 
 
The Holiday House Tour will be operating at limited capacity with a maximum of 100 people 
on the grounds of each location at a time and a maximum of 25 people within the homes at 
a time (including volunteers). Volunteers will be monitoring flow of attendees to ensure 
social distancing is maintained.  
 
Attending any public space where people gather involves some risk of exposure to COVID-
19. By attending the Rotary Club of Niagara-on-the-Lake events, you voluntarily assume all 
risks related to possible exposure to COVID-19.  
 
If you are feeling unwell or have any of these symptoms: coughing, fever, or shortness of 
breath, DO NOT ATTEND.  
 

 
Enjoy the 22nd Annual Holiday House Tour!! 

If you have further questions, please email us at notl.hht@gmail.com.  
Thank you! 

 
Holiday House Tour Committee 

 
 
 
 


